
 

 

 

 

    

December 9, 2019 

 

 

 
 

Dear Friends and Partners, 

 

    During this season of thanksgiving and Christmas, we find ourselves  

grateful for the many mercies of the Lord through His Son, Jesus. We have  

safely spent the past 11 months traveling over 35,000 miles- all without mishap  

or illness-and have gained many prayer and financial partners for our ministry  

in Sierra Leone.  All praise to our Father who provided all these things!  

Additionally, we are beginning to receive contributions toward our initial set-up  

expenses and are also continuing to schedule new appointments for the upcoming year. 

    As always, we are blessed by your prayers on our behalf. As we approach the Christmas offering season, 

we would ask that you prayerfully consider adding us to your list of “special projects” to assist our family in 

getting to the field.  We have set a target date of arriving in Sierra Leone the first week of September 2020, 

but much work still needs to be done and needs met financially.  If you are interested in contributing a one-

time Christmas gift and would like a detailed list of needs please contact us.  It is not too late to make a tax-

deductible contribution before the New Year! 

 

We wish you all a Merry Christmas! 

In Christ,  

Shaun, Christin, Kaitlyn, Kameron, & Wes 

 

 

 


